
 

 

 

 

 

      

From: Not Jane Austen 
To: councilmeeting 
Cc: Councillor Matlow; Councillor Jaye Robinson; Councillor Colle8; Councillor Filion; Councillor Wongtam; 

gregglintern@toronto.ca 
Subject: MM31.27 – The Future of Yonge and Eglinton’s Canada Square: Supporting Midtown Residents’ Quality of Life 
Date: April 5, 2021 4:15:26 PM 

Dear Mayor Tory and City Councillors, 

We support the motion MM31.27 for a request of a comprehensive planning
evaluation of the Canada Square site to reflect what midtown and the City
need at this important location. 

At a minimum, this review should include extensive consideration of community
services; schools; affordable housing; built form; parks and open spaces;
cultural space; economic development; public art; and transit infrastructure. 

In addition, it’s vital that the community be able to participate in the planning study
 and have meaningful input and say in the outcome. 

We also ask that a report be prepared with guiding principles for the redevelopment
 of the site to be presented for approval to City Council and prior to City Planning's 
competition of their evaluation of Oxford Development's rezoning application. 

We will never again get such an opportunity in midtown Toronto to create a
 complete community within our boundaries. We should have the vision and the
 courage to think big and build something great and lasting. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Jane Auster 

Jane Auster, Writer-Editor 
Jane Widerman Communications Inc. 
janeauster.com 

 

“Tout est possible" 
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